
RATH YOUNG PIGNATELLI 
Richard W. Head 
Of Counsel 
rwh@rathlaw.com 
DD: 603-410-4322 

Please reply to: Concord Office 

November 8, 2018 

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

NHPUC BNOV'1BPH1:29 

Re: 2018 Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for Qualified Capital Project 
Annual Adjustment Charge 
DW 18-022 

Dear Executive Director Howland: 

In accordance with Order No. 26,183 (October 29, 2018), enclosed please find the original 
and six (6) copies of the revised and executed draft QCPAC Tariff pages for the Qualified 
Capital Project Adjustment Charge, for filing with the PUC. Also enclosed are seven (7) 
copies of the revised annotated draft QCP AC Tariff pages. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thank you. 

RHW/mrp 
Enclosures 

Cc: Service list 

National Impact. Uniquely New Hampshire. 
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